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May 13, 2022 

 

RE:  RFP 202200505 

     The following shall serve as Addendum #1. Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum when submitting your 

proposal. 

 Dear Vendor: 

  

  

1. All questions regarding this RFP must be made in writing and sent to connie.gibson@pittgov.org.   The 

written questions must be received by the County no later than 2:00 p.m., Monday, May 23, 2022.   

2. All responses to questions will be posted on Pittsylvania County website: 

www.pittsylvaniacountyva.gov by 2:00pm, May 24, 2022. The offeror has the sole responsibility to go 

to the website and receive the responses or by contacting Connie Gibson requesting they be emailed. 

The responses will be an addendum to the RFP. All such responses by the County shall become part of 

the RFP.   

    3. Oral instructions do not become part of the proposal documents. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Connie Gibson 

Purchasing Manager 

http://www.pittsylvaniacountyva.gov/
mailto:connie.gibson@pittgov.org

